
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Discussion to Execute a Non-Residential Gas Extension Contract with Atlanta Gas 
Light Company for the new Public Safety Building at Gillem - Department of Planning 
and Community Development 

Submitted By: James Shelby 

Date Submitted: November 15, 2022 

Work Session Date: November 21, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: November 21, 2022 

Background/History: 

Background/History: Atlanta Gas Light Company will construct, own, operate and maintain a service line of suitable 
capacity from its main gas line to the new Public Safety Building at Gillem.  The signed contract will allow Atlanta 
Gas Light Company to prepare for construction and move forward with ordering materials and installation. 

Cost: $ $10,922.09 Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

No financial impact to General Funds. The funds will come from the construction contract’s contingency funds 
approved by the City Council for the construction of the Public Safety Building at Gillem. 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval to Execute a Contract with Atlanta Gas Light Company to provide service lines and mains necessary to 
furnish permanent gas service to City of Forest Park for the new Public Safety Building at Gillem. 

 


